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Rotary District 7280 

March 1, 2023 

Dear Fellow Rotarians, 

We are excited to bring back the ROVA Program in 2023.  I am currently working on the 18th 
Rotary Outstanding Vocational Award (ROVA) retreat which will be held on Sunday, May 
21 and Monday, May 22, 2023.  We are excited to once again be at Camp Nazareth Retreat & 
Conference Center in Mercer.   

The cost is $150 per student.  The cost of the chaperones is covered by the student fee of 
$150.  I am asking that you send your registration money and number of students you wish to 
sponsor to this address: 

Patty Meehan, District Treasurer & Foundation Committee Chair 
Rotary District 7280 Governor 2013-2014 
171 Woods Road 
Greenville, PA  16125 

Please send the registration money and number of students to be sponsored to Patty no later than 
Friday, April 14, 2023.  All checks are made payable to “Rotary District 7280”. 

We need to know the number of students so that supplies can be ordered.  Once you have 
determined how many students you are willing to sponsor, I am asking you to contact your 
VOCATIONAL SCHOOL GUIDANCE COUNSELOR and let them know your number.  They will 
then begin the selection process for the students.  If the school cannot find enough students for 
your club, your money will be refunded.  However, you may wish to instruct the school to select a 
student, in that case, from another community. Remember, not all communities have Rotary clubs. 
If there is no Rotary Club good students from that area are not eligible. If a student is registered 
and simply does not “show up” the registration money cannot be returned since food and supplies 
have already been ordered. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at your convenience.  I can be reached at 
any of the following: 814-226-9161 (work); 814-229-2709 (cell), and by email 
tracy@clarionpa.com  

We are excited to bring this program back after these past couple of years as the students, 
counselors, chaperones and directors have enjoyed the program and found it a rewarding 
experience.   

Regards, 
Tracy J. Becker, ROVA Coordinator 
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